
  

PROJECT INFORMATION & CONTACT 

www.seattle.gov/transportation/pave_ne25.htm 

Emily Reardon, 25thAvePaving @seattle.gov or 206-733-9050 

For translation services, please call: 206-615-0925 
 

  
 
 
 

 
This fall, the Seattle Department of Transportation 
(SDOT) plans to resurface about 1.25 miles of 25th Ave 
NE between Montlake Blvd and NE 65th St. Resurfacing 
the road will make it more comfortable to drive on and 
extend its useful life.  

 
 
 
 

We know how important it is to maintain our streets, 
and our Paving Program helps take care of the basics by 
rehabilitating arterial streets each year. Arterial streets 
are primary routes for moving people and goods 
through the city. They also connect business districts to 
one another and the regional transportation network.  

Keeping our transportation system in a state of good 
repair helps lower the cost of future maintenance and 
extends the useful life of our roads. 

This project is funded by the 9-year Levy to Move Seattle, approved by 
voters in 2015. Learn more about the levy at 
www.seattle.gov/LevytoMoveSeattle. 

WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW 

Our goal is to make sure the community is aware of 
the project and what they should expect once 
construction begins. We try to limit construction 
impacts wherever feasible but recognize that 
construction is not always east and can be very 
disruptive to normal day-to-day activities.  

This spring, we will begin door-to-door outreach along 
25th Ave NE to start conversations with residents and 
businesses about their access needs during street 
paving and share contact information with them.  

In the meantime, you can learn more about the project 
on the project webpage or by contacting the project 
team using the information below. 

This maintenance project will:  

• Repave and restripe 25th Ave NE between 
Montlake Blvd NE and NE 65th St; restriping will 
maintain current street operations 

• Install and upgrade curb ramps in accordance with 
the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) 

• Relocate pedestrian push buttons to accommodate 
ADA curb ramps 

• Make minor drainage system upgrades 

• Make bus stop improvements, including a new 
shelter near NE Blakeley St 

Early 2018- Finalize project design 

Summer 2018- Pre-construction coordination with the 
community and businesses  

Fall 2018- Begin phase 1 of construction 

• Base repairs, curb ramp upgrades, storm drain 
repairs, sidewalk upgrades 

Spring 2019- Begin phase 2 of construction 

• Grinding, paving, and final striping  
Summer 2019- Major construction completed 




